
 

Dept. of Computer Application in association with IQAC 

3 Day Workshop on Mastering the Core: A Journey through Computer Hardware 

The Department of Computer Applications organized a 3-day workshop entitled "Mastering the 

Core: A Journey through Computer Hardware" on October 14, 16, and 18, 2024, specifically 

designed for first-year BCA students. This workshop aimed to provide students with a 

foundational understanding of computer hardware by focusing on key objectives, including 

identifying various hardware components, understanding their roles, and gaining hands-on 

experience in assembling and disassembling a computer system. 

The sessions were led by Mr. Viju Jacob, IT Administrator, Bethany St. Johns HSS, 

Kunnamkulam, an expert in computer hardware, who guided the students through each aspect 

with practical demonstrations and interactive discussions. Over the three days, 24 students 

participated enthusiastically, gaining valuable experience in handling hardware components. 
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